09/09/2022
Dear Parents,

This week, our focus was on the topic “shapes” and the children learned about four basic
shapes; circle, square, rectangle, and triangle. We would be lying if we told you that your
toddlers are now able to recognize and/or name those shapes. Obviously- and as for the colors-
it takes more than one week to master this skill: we will learn all year long through games,
songs, books, and toys.

We read a great variety of books comparing everyday objects to a shape; a window is shaped
like a square, the drum has a circle shape, and the slice of pizza is like a triangle. You can also
practice at home and enhance your child’s knowledge and language: “Look, the door is like a
rectangle, your ball is like a circle”! We also played a lot with sorting shapes toys and the
children became experts to put the right shape in the right shaped hole.

For art, we made a collage with different shapes and we made shape prints using an ink pad
and a triangle, a circle, and a square as stamps.

To finish this letter, we would like to tell you that we have an amazing group who get along very
well and that we are having a great time with them.

Have a wonderful weekend!
Mrs. Yanet, Mrs. Yeysleydy, and Ashley



